
Project Update: October 2023 

I am just contacting you to let you know that fog-water harvesting, and provision 
systems were successfully installed at all five sites as planned. 

The sites, all with relevance for regional conservation and within the Casablanca's 
administration, comprise the following: Indomita vineyards, Los Maitenes, Lo Vásquez, 
Mundo nuevo, and La Playa. 

Harvested fog-water will begin to be periodically registered from flowmeters, and 
fauna audiovisual records saved from trail cameras. 

Also, two divulgation activities are to be developed during November 2023 at 
Casablanca. 



 



 



 


